
February 2015

Attention Long Term Care Providers: Updated Notice on OSS Checks

Overpayments identified on Optional State Supplement (OSS) Checks in November 2014 which have not
had a provider reversal submitted will be systematically reversed by February 13, 2015. The amount
reversed will be applied to the balance due for the February OSS Check.

Resolution of the overpayment issue has necessitated a delay in generating OSS Checks for the month of
February 2015. These checks will be issued by February 13, 2015.


